
Rotary News & Notes
Announcements

June Rotary Meetings
Summer is almost here and that 
means it’s time to take our 
weekly Rotary meetings on the 
road for some special events. 
Mark your calendars for June 2
when we’ll visit with our PALs 
at Roosevelt School for the 
annual picnic; and on June 23
we’ll head to Opera House 
Square park in downtown 
Oshkosh for Live at Lunch –
featuring live music and lunch 
by a downtown restaurant. 

Also, make note of the June 9 
meeting as we want to allow as 
much time for our featured 
speaker, Lance Fox, “Climbing 
Mount Everest,” therefore we 
ask that any announcements you 
are planning for that week be 
reserved for a future meeting. 
OR you can submit information 
to be published in The Hub -
contact Jeff Potts to have your 
information included in The 
Hub. 

Relay for Life
The annual American Cancer 
Society Relay for Life event will 
be held on Friday, June 18 

starting at 6 p.m. at Oshkosh 
West High School. Not only is 
this a great opportunity to raise 
funds for a worthy cause it’s also 
the chance to pay tribute to 
survivors and loved ones who 
have courageously fought this 
disease. Contact Ken Friedman 
or Jeff Krueger for more 
information including how to 
secure an official Relay for Life 
T-Shirt. 

If raising money for a great 
cause isn’t enough motivation, 
maybe the opportunity to see 
fellow Rotarians dressed up as 
their alter-egos is. If you don’t 
know what we’re talking about 
there’s only one way to find out 
– attend Relay for Life on June 
18 and see who wins the Best 
Look-Her Contest!

Topic: “Exchange Student: Mpume 
Ndawonde” 

2009 – 2010 Board
President: Nancy Leipzig
Pres. Elect: Kris Villars
Past Pres.: Craig Burnett
Secretary: Gerald Krueger
Treasurer: Kathy Hanson
Foundation: David Omachinski
Membership: Vicki Redlin
Sgt-at-Arms: Roy Duxstad

Club Service Chairs
Ken Friedman & Scott Woldt

Community Service Chairs
Mike Scott & Tim Lamers

International Service Chairs
Cecil Streeter & Tom Shepeck

Vocational Service Chairs
Glenn Nelson & Nicole Peterson

Dist. 6270
  Dist. Gov.: Bill Wresch
  Zone-B A.D.G.: Karen Fredrick

R.I. President: John Kenny

Calendar of Events
Upcoming Programs

June  2

June 9

June 16

PALs Roosevelt Picnic

Lance Fox “Climbing Mt. 
Everest”

Club Business

June 23 Live at Lunch

Recurring Events
4rd  

Tues.
(6/29)

Club Board Meeting
4:00 – 5:30

Other Rotary Events

6/18

6/20

July 28

Relay for Life

Changing of the Guard

EAA Picnic
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New Member Proposals
The following individuals have
been recommended for
membership by the Board of
Directors:

Name: Terry Chier
Proposed by: Jim Chitwood
Occupation: Trust & Financial 
Advisor/Legacy Private Trust Co.
First Posting

Name: Alicia Fircus
Proposed by: Vicki Redlin
Occupation: Winnebago Co. 
Sherriff’s Dept.
First Posting

Name: Matthew Vaughan
Proposed by: Brad Baumann
Occupation:  Accountant Clifton 
Gunderson LLP
First Posting

Congratulations Bill Thimke
Each year, Rotary International 
recognizes the achievements of 
150 individuals with the 
“Service Above Self Award.” 
This year, our own Bill Thimke 
received the honor at the District 
6270 Conference. 

The “numbers” reveal this award 
is a really big deal. Globally, 
there are more than 1.2 million 
Rotarians; 33,000 Rotary Clubs; 
and 550 Rotary Districts. Each 
district gets to nominate one 
person for this award which 
means only about one in four 
districts will have someone 
recognized. A total of 150 
“Service Above Self Awards” 
are given each year and because 
of Bill’s hard work on the sow 
coy project, he was selected to 
be honored. 

Bill’s efforts began nearly a 
decade ago and today have 
grown to include four soy cows 
in three municipalities in Peru. 
These soy cows provide milk to 
3,000 children each day. As we 
all know Bill’s path hasn’t been 
easy and often his creativity, 
persistence, a ready smile and a 
deep understanding of the local 
culture was the only thing that 
helped the project move 
forward. 
For his hard work, his success, 
and his long-term commitment 
to the children of Peru, Bill 
Thimke was an obvious choice 
for this award. Congratulations 
Bill – you’ve inspired us all!

Waterfest – July 22
Volunteers are needed to work the 
concession stands at Waterfest on 
July 22 (.38 Special is the 
headlining act). It’s a fun way to 
socialize with fellow Rotarians 
while earning some money for our 
club. Look for sign-up sheets on 
your table.

Winefest was a Success!
Congratulations to everyone who 
worked on Winefeast. We are proud 
to report the event netted more than 
$85,000 for the Boys & Girls Club 
& our own Oshkosh SW Rotary.  
(That’s up $11,000 from last year). 

IrishFest
Mark your calendars for IrishFest at 
the Leach Amphitheater from June 
11 to 13. Our club will be working 
the concession stands to earn 
money to support our good music, 
good food, good beer and, of 
course, good people. Sign up at 
your table today to help out!

Weekly Invocations
May – Bonnie Behnke

June – Melody Wollangk

Weekly Greeters                                            

May 26 Kelly Mundell & Barb Herzog

June 2 Roosevelt Picnic

June  9 Carol Bricco & Don Simons

June 16 Emily Dunham & Melody 

Wollangk

June 23 Live at Lunch

The Hub – Info Please!
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org

The District Website
http://rotary6270.org

Visit RI’s Website
http://www.rotary.org

Have information for The Hub? 

Submit it no later than noon on 
Tuesday to 
Jeffp@grandoperahouse.org

Of the things we think, say 
or do:

1. Is it the truth?
2. Is it fair to all concerned?
3. Will it build good will 

and better friendships?
4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned?

The Four 
Way Test

Of the things we think, say 
or do:

1. Is it the truth?
2. Is it fair to all concerned?
3. Will it build good will and 
better friendships?
4. Will it be beneficial to all 
concerned?

The Four 
Way Test

Volume 38, Issue 45 – May 26, 2010                                                   The Hub of Oshkosh Southwest Rotary          


